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Hi Debbie,

The project for the conversion of multi family and commercial solid waste pickup from private
arrangements with individual contractors to a central contract(s) managed by the City is ongoing.
Staff are reaching out to the approximately 350 commercial and strata properties to obtain existing
collection details before issuing a Request for Proposals this summer.

Plans are that individual properties can sign up for the City managed collection service with fees to
be paid similar to existing water utility fees by January 2023. In any case properties will be charged
the new collection fees starting in January 2024, so they are advised to terminate their current
collection contracts before that time.

Hope this helps,

Jim

Jim Gordon  P.Eng.
Director of Engineering and Municipal Operations,
City of White Rock
877 Keil Street, White Rock, BC V4B 4V6
Tel: 604.541.2181 | www.whiterockcity.ca
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